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Three representatives from The Evergreen State College will visit Lower Columbia
Community College March 5 to discuss Evergreen's academic programs, facilities and
faculty.

Evergreen Admissions Director Ken Mayer said he will be available to talk to
interested LCCC students from 8:30 a.m. to 2 p.m. Friday. He will be accompanied by
one Evergreen faculty member and one student. He will also have with him a variety of

information packets on the Olympia four-year college.
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